
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, APRIL 6, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH, WE HEARD FROM MANY LISTENERS WHO HAVE 

LOST LOVED ONES IN THE LAST YEAR. HOW THANKFUL I AM THAT GOD ALLOWED AND 

USED WRVM TO BE A COMFORT TO THEM.  

I CAN RELATE TO THEM BECAUSE THIS PAST WEEK MY OLDEST BROTHER’S WIFE, MY 

SISTER-IN-LAW, PASSED AWAY ON PALM SUNDAY. SHE HAD BEEN IN HOSPICE. I 

REMEMBER LISTENING TO THE SATURDAY SONG REQUEST TIME AND SO MANY OF THE 

SONGS SPOKE ABOUT LOSING A LOVED ONE AND HOW THEY ARE NOW ENJOYING BEING 

IN GOD’S PRESENCE.  

TOMORROW I WILL FLYING OUT TO BE WITH MY BROTHER IN SOUTHERN IDAHO FOR THE 

MEMORIAL SERVICE THIS SATURDAY. I APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYERS AS I TRAVEL. WHILE 

I’M GONE, I WILL BE SHARING LETTER MONTH LETTERS WITH YOU. I PRAY THEY WILL BE 

AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO YOU, AS THEY WERE TO ME. 

[JOHN – UNUSUAL STORY] Hello!  And blessings to everyone @WRVM you are a 

blessing. Where to start, not sure, 1st I listen to you on three radio stations and on the 

Internet. Weekdays I commute to GB for work so 88.5, 101.5 and 102.7. Which is a 

challenge in that my car radio is broke so I travel with a household FM receiver, hooked 

to an inverter for power. Yes I am a TechNerd. Its reception is not real good : - ( On 

weekends I listen on my computer.Here is a new word...   necessary. That's WRVM to 

me very nice... but VERY VERY necessary.    Nicessary !! 

I went w/ out radio for a while because of no radio. I thought I was okay, not much 

difference. But then an eye opening truth occurred. When I started listening a lot again 

my marital sounding board made a comment. She said Hey you've been really nice lately. 

Hmm thought I always was ;-) My point.. Not only does RVM make a difference in my 

spiritual well-being and growth with God, it affects the way I am, the way I act and my  

interpersonal relationships. Thank you for all that y'all do. 

NICESSARY. THAT IS A NEW ONE. THANKS FOR WRITING AND FOR YOUR GENEROUS 

SUPPORT THAT KEEPS US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


